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The LEAP Grant concluded on September 20, 2022. The Division of Developmental 
Disabilities would like to extend a thank you to everyone that participated in this effort, 
including providers and entities that developed and tested the LEAP Grant Use Case, those 
that championed Missouri’s efforts, and the ones that will continue to see this effort through 
to implementation. All of the LEAP Grant information, including the final report, can be found 
on the LEAP Grant Webpage.   
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